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Prince, Kristin

From: Marc Ayotte <Marc.Ayotte@hsc.on.ca>
Sent: June 24, 2019 10:43 AM

To: Whitehead, Terry; Chris Kwiecien
Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

Dear Terry

Please accept this email on behalf of Hillfield Strathallan College as our strong objection to the proposal to make
Aberdeen Avenue two lanes only.

With 15-20 of our buses using Aberdeen as the main thoroughfare to the 403 between 3:45 and 5:15 pm each day,
having Aberdeen restricted in this way would not only cause major delays and inconvenience for our students and
families, but it would also clog up the Queen Street Hill significantly as our buses wait even longer to turn left. Given
this is a main access off the mountain, this decision seems shortsighted and smacks of pandering to the neighbourhood
association who don't want traffic on their street.

Given the imminent opening of Queen Street to two way traffic, it makes no sense, in my opinion, to even consider this
change until the other change to traffic flow is not only made, but studied to see if it is feasible to make this change to
Aberdeen.

I think a broader consultation of those affected by this change would be in order.

Respectfully,
Marc Ayotte
Marc Ayotte | Head of College
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